
 

 

 

 

25 January 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Visit to Longdown Activity Farm 

 

During the summer term, your child in reception class will be visiting Longdown Activity Farm. 

The visit will take place on Thursday 25 April 2024 within school hours. 

 

The cost of the trip for your child will be £22.70. This includes the coach fare, entry to the farm 

and the cost of a guide for the day. The children will take part in a two-hour tour of the farm 

led by the farm and then the chance for some free exploration time. 

 

On the day of the visit, children will need to wear their school uniform, a waterproof coat and 

we recommend wellington boots if the weather is wet. Please also provide your child with a 

packed lunch in a named carrier bag. If you would like the school to provide a packed lunch, 

please indicate on the permission slip below. 

 

If you can accompany the children on this trip, please also indicate on the slip below. 

 

Please make payment for the trip online via Arbor (Parent Portal) by Friday 8 March 2024. If 

we do not receive enough income from voluntary contributions, this trip may need to be 

cancelled. Once payment has been made, please complete and return the permission slip 

below.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Tony Head 

Headteacher 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Year R visit to Longdown Activity Farm – Thursday 25 April 2024 

 

I give permission for my child……………………………………...……….……Class…………… 

to visit Longdown Activity Farm.  

 

I have made a payment of £22.70 online via Arbor. 

 

I can accompany the children on the trip.  

 

I would like the school to provide a packed lunch for my child. 

 

Signed………………………………………. …..….…………. (Parent) Date…………………... 


